ATTACHMENT 1



November 28, 2007

Mr. Bruce Ashton
Director, Toronto Buildings
City of Toronto
Scarborough Civic Centre
150 Borough Drive, 3<sup>rd</sup> Floor
Scarborough, Ontario
M1P 4N7

Dear Mr. Ashton:

Re: Permit #07-280053 - 2264 Meadowvale Road

Further to our letter of November 12, 2007, regarding the application for demolition of the structure at the above mentioned location, Toronto and Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) is confirming that no replacement or other structures of any kind are to be built on the property. TRCA will be completing natural heritage restoration work on the site, ie plantings and reforestation, and the lands will be part of the TRCA greenspace system.

I trust that this is satisfactory.

Yours Truly,

James W. Dillane

Director, Finance and Business Services

416 667 6292

